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From: Zhang Xiyi <zhangxy@cpon.cpo.cn.net>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>

Date: Thu, Nov 9, 2000 2:44 AM

Subject: Re: C.SCIT 2515 (01)

Dear Ms. Frary,

We prefer option Il with slight modification: replacing Standing
Committee on Technical Standards and Documentation with Standing
Committee on Technical Issues and Documentation. That eliminates the
restriction to standards and documentation.

We agree with the rest of the document.

Best regards

Zhang Xiyi

State Intellectual Property Office of China



